
 
 
 

 

July 8, 2020 
 
The Honorable Kevin Cramer The Honorable Kyrsten Sinema 
United States Senate United States Senate 
400 Russell Senate Office Building 317 Hart Senate Office Building  
Washington, D.C. 20510 Washington, D.C. 20510  
 
RE: Support of S. 4117,  The Paycheck Protection Program Small Business Forgiveness Act 
 
Dear Senators Cramer and Sinema,  
 
On behalf of 27 million self-employed and micro business owners, the National Association for the 
Self-Employed (NASE) offers its full support of S. 4117, ​The Paycheck Protection Program Small Business 
Forgiveness Act.  
 
We appreciate this bipartisan legislation that ensures our nation’s small business owners and self-employed 
can focus their time, energy, and resources back into their business and communities instead of allocating 
significant time into completing complex forgiveness forms. 
 
We look forward to working with you to advance this important piece of legislation that ensures that 
America’s self-employed are supported as they recover from the economic impact of COVID-19.  
 
Respectfully, 
Keith Hall 
President and CEO 
National Association for the Self-Employed 

 


